St. Luke’s Catholic Primary School

April Newsletter
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Welcome back to the final term of 2012-2013.  We hope you all enjoyed a wonderful Easter and the Easter Bunny was kind to all bringing lots of chocolate goodies.  Please ensure your child has appropriate clothing, including a coat for playtime in this very unseasonal weather.

Robinwood Meeting
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The children in Yr 5 and Yr 6 are off to Robinwood on Monday, 22nd April to enjoy the delights of archery, canoeing, abseiling, caving and of course the dreaded Piranha Pool!!!  We hope the weather stays clear for them and they enjoy their action packed holiday of a lifetime.  The weary wanderers will return on Wednesday, 
24th April at approximately 5.30 p.m.

[image: image3.wmf]There will be a meeting for all parents/carers of children attending Robinwood on Wednesday 10th April at 2.30 p.m. in the school hall.  The meeting will be an opportunity to ask any questions and receive information about the forthcoming trip to Robinwood. 
Clubs

Gym club for Yr 1 and Yr 2 continues on Thursdays after school from 3.15 – 4.15 p.m. 

Drumming Club starts again on Tuesdays 3.15 - 4.15 p.m. for Yr 5 and Yr 6. If you are keen to take up drumming please see Mr. Nellis for details.

Golden Table  
[image: image4.wmf]Our Golden Table continues to impress with gold crockery, champagne flutes and first class silver service.  To earn a place at the table the lucky winners are drawn from children who are in on time every day.  Remember the Junior children should be in school by 8.50 a.m. and the Infant children should be in school by 8.55 a.m. 
We are also continuing our drive to boost attendance figures by rewarding the class with the highest overall attendance.  The reward will be a special treat in the Summer term.  Please help us improve our attendance by ensuring your child is in school every day.
Sacramental Preparation
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The children in Year 4 continue with their preparations for First Holy Communion and Confirmation.  The preparation takes place in school hall and we look forward to the First Holy Communion Mass which will take place on Saturday, 11th May in St. Luke’s Church.  All are welcome to join these children and their families for this celebration.
St. George’s Day

[image: image6.wmf]
We will be celebrating the feast of St. George with a special Mass on Tuesday, 23rd April at 11 a.m. in St. Luke’s Church, to honour the patron saint of England.

Non Uniform Day
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Our next non uniform day will take place on Friday,

 26th April, when the children can wear their own clothes for a donation of £1 towards school fund.  This money helps us to subsidise the school trips and provide extras such as pantomimes etc. 
Thank you 

A special thank you goes to families who supported all our fund raising activities before Easter.  Activities such as Easter Bingo, Easter Egg Hunt, Raffles, Copper Pots and Food bank donations, all helped us to support our local charities such as Willowbrook, CAFOD, Nugent Care Society (Good Shepherd) and Knowsley Food Bank.
Your Views on St. Luke’s School
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We regularly update our school website with news and photos of what’s happening in St. Luke’s School.  There are some great photos of Easter fun as well as World Book Day costumes.  

Also from the website you can use the “links” to access Parent View.  This is a Government website that enables parents to give feedback to the school and Ofsted.  Please take the time to register and let us know your views.  The webside address is www.stluke.knowsley.sch.uk
Testing, testing, testing!!
A reminder to Year 6 parents that children will be taking their statutory tests during week commencing Monday, 13th May.  Please ensure your child is in school that week. 

Birthdays
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We wish the following children who celebrate their special day this month.  Happy Birthday!

Kenneth Ashton, Lewis King,  Thomas Scully, Keiron Munnerley, Sean Cowell, Sophie Marsh, Leah Hillier, David Mercer, 
Michael Dean, Stephen Dooley, Nicole Johston, Ewan Lindsay, Grace Dinn, Harry Lace, Jayron Abasta, Joseph Finnan, 
Phoebe Venasquez, 

Thanking you for your continued support.








Mrs. M. P. Clarke








Headteacher
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